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From Your Community Lay Director�
Dear Emmaus Family,�

Thank you so much to First Assembly of God in Plainview for hosting our�
February community meeting.  Great food, fellowship and great music.�

Thank you Greg Carroll and your band for blessing us so greatly.�

Elaine Barrett said that she had 20 people at sponsor training.  God is really�
moving in our community.�

Thank you Gabby Barrera and Janet Pyle for sharing your 4th Days with us.�
We love you both and pray God’s blessings on you.�

Well, the January men’s walk is over and it was an awesome weekend.�
Looking at the pilgrims on Sunday afternoon was looking at totally different�
men then I saw at send off on Thursday.  It was a great blessing at�
community to hear how God is blessing Gabby Barrera’s life since the walk.�
Please keep all of the men in your prayers as they deal with each new 4th�
Day.  It was awesome to see so many of them at community this month.�

This wonderful warm weather has been great.  It reminds me that God�
renews.  As things turn green remember how God not only renews the earth�
but each of us as we open ourselves to Him.�

Please be praying for Melinda Horsford as she prepares her team for the�
Woman’s Walk June 2-5 at Wayland.  Kyle Brock is going to be her spiritual�
director.  Please keep him in your prayers as he gets the clergy team�
together.  And remember to pray about who you can bless by sponsoring�
them on this walk.�

Jim and Betty Stanford work with the women at the woman’s shelter here in�
Plainview.  They encourage, bless and help these woman get their lives�
back.  They would like to sponsor 6 of the women on the June walk.  They�
are asking that if anyone in the community would like to help either�
financially and as additional sponsors that they would let me know.  We all�
know that a Walk is a life changing experience and these women need to�
know that they are loved by God.  Please pray about how you might be able�
to help Jim and Betty.�

I ask the anyone that plans to sponsor a pilgrim in the future that not wait�
until the last minute to send in the application.  We all have gotten used to�
not having a waiting list.  The January walk changed that.   The team works�
hard to prepare for the walk and should not have to be concerned that we�
may not have enough pilgrims to have a walk.  Lets become better about�
getting those applications sent in.�(continued on back page)�

      DeColores,�

      Nancy Martin�

--� --�

First Methodist Church�
700 Commerce�

Silverton�

Board 5:30 PM�
Sponsor’s Training 6:00 PM�

Meal       6:30 PM�
  Worship    7:30 PM�

Guests are welcome and a nursery is�
provided.�
Bring your favorite dishes. Wear your�
name tag. Bring your worship book.�
Come to share in the fun and�
fellowship!�

: 5:30 PM.�
 will be held at�

6:00 PM with Elaine Barrett as leader.�
The Board invites and urges all new�
community members and others who�
have never sponsored a pilgrim, and�
anyone who has not been through a�
recent training class to participate. The�
class will last for 30 minutes.�
Being a sponsor is one of the most�
important roles of the Walk To�
Emmaus. Several areas must be�
covered in order for the pilgrim to�
have an exciting and successful walk.�

 begins at 7:30 with praise�
songs, and closes with communion.�

Call Kayla Edwards @ 292-4807�
to list your church on the schedule or�
e-mail kayla.edwards@yahoo.com.�



Continued from front:�

Once again I have to say thank you to all of you for your great support and blessing my life in so many ways.�

Please know that I am here for my Emmaus family any time that you need me.�

We still need a host church for the April community meeting.  Please let Kayla know if your church would be willing to�
host community in April.�

Please continue to keep the families of Larry Mc Donald and James Smith as they heal from the loss of their loved�
ones.�

Looking forward to seeing all of you in Silverton on March 17 for community.  Until then you are in my prayers and�
thoughts.�

          De Colores,�

          Nancy Martin�

Name: _____________________________________________�
Address:___________________________________________�

City:________________________   State:________________�

                                                           Zip Code:_____________�

Newsletter Donation $10.00�

Sign up your CHURCH�
For�

COMMUNITY MEETINGS�
Pick Your Month before�

someone else gets it.....�
CALL  OR E-MAIL ME @�

kayla.edwards@yahoo.com�
806-292-4807�

     #70      Women’s Walk�
                         June 2-5, 2011�
                           Wayland Baptist University�
                         Melinda Horsford, Lay Director�
                            Kyle Brock, Spiritual Director�

GET YOUR APPLICATIONS IN NOW, WE WANT THIS TO�
BE A GREAT FULL WALK.  It can be with you & God’s will.�


